ANNOUNCEMENT: Due to dry conditions and a lack of rainfall, the Elizabethville Area Authority
is asking customers to conserve water and limit the unnecessary use of water such as washing
cars, filling pools, watering the lawn, power washing your house, etc. at this time. Under
current conditions, cooperative conservation will help prevent the need for mandatory water
conservation. Thank you for your cooperation!



